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Different examination regulations
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The examination regulations regulate our Master‘s programme. They indicate 
the structure and the rules of the programme.

You can find them here on the website.

With the start of the summer semester 2024 there will be new examination 
regulations in place. You can choose until 15.12.23 according to which 
examination regulations you want to study. 

https://www.uni-konstanz.de/studieren/im-studium/pruefungen/pruefungsordnungen/masterpruefung/masterpruefungsordnungen/
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New exam regulations (PO 2023)

What are the main changes for you in the PO 2023 compared to the PO 2011?

- No more Track A
- No more automatic exam registration for the compulsory courses in the area 

Quantitative Economics
- Instead new regulation: until the end of the second semester you need to have 

gained at least 30 ECTS and you have to have passed at least two of the compulsory 
courses in the area Quantitative Economics

- No more automatic exam registration for exams of elective courses (if you failed an 
exam or could no attend due to illness), instead you can choose an alternative 
elective course

- No more requests for a third try in an exam in the elective area – instead you 
can/have to choose another elective course 

- Double Degree students from Tor Vergata will have to transfer to the new exam 
regulations
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When do I have to decide?

Examination regulations

You will have to decide according to which examination regulations you wish to study until 
15.12.23.

You wish to study according to the new regulations (PO2024) -> you do not have to do 
anything, the transfer will be automatic

You wish to remain in the old examination regulations (PO2011) -> you have to hand in the 
form „Request to remain in the examination regulations 2011“ until 15.12.23 to Mrs Böhler
(office F258 or letterbox in front of the office F258). You will find the request form here on our 
website.

Please be aware that if you choose to remain in the examination regulations of 2011, you will 
have to finish your degree until the end of the winter term 2026/27 at the latest. Afterwards it is 
only possible to continue studying in the MSc Economics according to the exam regulations of 
7 July 2023.
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Thank you ! 
We wish you a good start !  
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For questions please contact:

Hanna Schwarz
Coordinator 
MSc Economics & 
Internationalisation

+49 7531 88-4587
coordination.econ@uni.kn
Office hours: 
Tuesdays, 14:00 – 16:00 
Thursdays 14:00 – 16:00 (online)

mailto:coordination.econ@uni.kn
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